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RCB--APRIL 11, 1992

Embassy Suites Hotel adjacent from KCI Airport

Room prices: Informal meeting in Banquet Room
1-2 people $79 , 4:00 to 5:00
3-4 people $89

Compliment Ha Hour
Reservations must be received by - .-
" 7:00 to 9:00
Friday, March 27, 1992 . .
Phone #816-891-7788 Dinner at 7:30 with a dance following
Ask for Reservations and state ~ Chicken Monterey will be served
that you are with TKE. for $14.95 a plate

Must contact Frater Duncan Evans
at the TKE House for dinner reservations.

816-562-2129 or 816-562-9933

Chapter Summary from the Prytanis

Dear Fraters:

Tau Kappa Epsilon has made major strides in the past few years, and the final step has
now been put into motion. The Delta Nu chapter received its second recruitment award in a
row. This year, we were the only chapter in our region to receive the award two years in a
TOW.

To remove the fear of fluctuation in chapter membership numbers, we have implemented
what we think will be a strong summer rush program. It will target three district areas which
include Des Moines, Omaha, and Kansas City. Dates are set up for June 6, 20, and 13,
respectfully. These events will include items like softball, volleyball, and maybe even a little
beer drinking. Our hopes are for the alumni to help us rush these new guys, love TKE, and
experience the feelings which you have had the pleasure of. The other side of the coin is a
chance for us to explain or answer any questions on the new style of pledgeship. Things
have changed so fast in the last eight years, it is understandable that you, the alumni, may be
confused, and these summer events offer great opportunities for clearing up the confusion.

Tau Kappa Epsilon is for life and would love your input.

YITB

Prytanis _
ekl & Airat

Todd E. Hansen




ALUMNI NEWS

Robert P. Foster has been named director
of human resources for Union Carbide in
Europe, the Middle East, and Africa.
Foster and his will live in Geneva, Switzer-
land.

Navy Lt. Rusty Hathcock is an MBA
student at Ohio State University. He was
married in January 1990 and moved from
Thailand back to this country. Rusty and
his wife, Charanya, live at 5856 Garden
Grove Blvd., Dubun, OH.

Brad Brenner, 10331 Forest Brook, Unit
"C", St. Louis is presently employed with
the Pagoda Trading Company in St. Louis.

J

Marriages

Recent Marriages include:
Frater Scott DeLong
Frater Erik Toft

Frater Brett Jennings

Also recently married is Frater Jeff
Read who is also congratulated
along with his wife, Jody, on the
birth of their daughter Chelsea
Elizabeth.

Frater Paul Haake is looking for a new
area volunteer to head the Kansas City

group.

Frater Ken Yeager won the hi score and
hi series at the recent Alumni bowling
tournament with a 211. Craig Harrah was
second with a 206.

HEY EVERYBODY!!!
Frater Brad Gamble has lost weight!!!

Dear Fraters:

We as an active chapter would love to
hear from you, the Alumni. Please, let us
know of any news that you would like to let
us or other Alumni know about. The Delta
Nu is a great place to let Fraters know about
business promotions, marriages, births, or
even job openings.

If you or another Frater moves, please let
us know of the new address. It helps keep
the records updated for us and for other
Fraters you would like to get in touch with
you. On that note, if you know of an
Alumni who did not receive this Delta Nu,
let us know of his address and we will send
another one out.

YITB
Histors

Ottumwa, Iowa.

Congratulations

Graduates

Our fall graduates included Mark Gerling
of Boonville, MO.with a degree in Mar-
keting/Management and Rick Kimball
with a degree in Accounting/International
Business/Spanish. Rick is presently
employed with an accounting firm in
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